We Care for Kids

Leslie A. Olton, DMD General Dentist

Dear Parent,
We are so pleased to welcome your child to our practice.

The first visit fo the dentist may be the most important in your child's life. It's an
experience that will help determine life-long health attitudes, for better or for worse.
That's why we go slowly, and take the time that your child needs to feel comfortable and
encourage curiosity.

We schedule first appointments early in the day, when children are more rested. You can
help make this visit pleasant by reinforcing our role as the doctor who helps keep teeth
healthy. On the initial morning visit, parents are welcomed to come into the clinical area
so that we have the opportunity to talk with you and your child and establish a basis for
trust. We'll explain everything we're doing so there are no surprises.

As for the exam itself, we'll look carefully at the teeth and gums; assess the development
of the bite and how the jaws are aligned. We will clean your child's teeth which will allow us
to assess your child's comfort level with dental treatment. We may take x-rays if we need
a closer look- we want to know how your child's growth is coming along and determine if
there may be cavities between the teeth. We will also provide a fluoride treatment and
review brushing and flossing with your child.

Parents are welcome tfo come into the clinical area for morning appointments.
Appointments after 2:00pm, parents are asked to remain in the reception area until
treatment is completed.

Enclosed are a few forms for you to fill out prior to your child's appointment, directions to
our office are on the back of this letter. If you have any questions or concerns, please do
not hesitate to give us a call.

We look forward to meeting youl

Very truly yours,

We Care for Kids Dental, Inc

2224 Pawtucket Ave East Providence, RI 02914 Phone (401)431-1224 Fax (401)270-1912



DIRECTIONS TO OUR OFFICE:

FROM PROVIDENCE: (I-195 EAST)

Take Exit 8 - Pawtucket Ave/Seekonk, MA. Turn right onto Warren Ave. Take a right at
next light onto Pawtucket Ave. Our office will be 1/4 mile on the right hand side. We are
located in the "CORE" Building, which is directly across from the East Providence Car
Wash. Enter through the greenhouse on the right front of the building,

From the East Side of Providence (alternative)

Take Waterman Ave heading East and go over the Henderson Bridge (Red Bridge). Take
ramp to MA-152 South/ East Providence. Turn right onto N Broadway. Take 3™ Left onto
Sutton Ave. Turn Right at Goldsmith Ave. Turn Left at Taunton Ave. Take 2™ right onto
Pawtucket Ave. Our office will be on your left-hand side after about 1/2 mile. We are
located in the "CORE" Building, which is directly across from the East Providence Car
Wash. Enter through the greenhouse on the right front of the building,

FROM I-195 WEST:

Take exit 6, Broadway exit. Take a left at the end of the exit onto Broadway. At the light
turn left onto Warren Ave. Continue for 1 mile and at the second light turn left onto
Pawtucket Ave. (RI-114). Our office will be down 1/4 mile on the right in the "CORE"
Building. Enter through the greenhouse on the right front of the building.

From Route 6 (alternative)

Follow Route 6 heading West. Route 6 turns into Warren Ave, continue straight. Take a
right onto Pawtucket Ave. Our office will be 1/4 mile on the right hand side. We are
located in the "CORE" Building, which is directly across from the East Providence Car
Wash. Enter through the greenhouse on the right front of the building.
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